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Dates for your Diary:
Monday 19th September – Bank Holiday –school closed  for Her Majesty the Queen’s funeral.
Friday 23rd September – Year 2 Multi –Skills Sports Event
Thursday 29th September – SEALS: Roald Dahl Dress-up Day!  
Thursday 20th October -Harvest Festival- TBC - more details to follow!
Friday 21st October INSET- School closed for pupils
Monday 24th October – Half term
Thursday 10th November – Tempest Individual photographs
Friday 16th December – End of term.

Praise Certificates

Dolphins- Ella-Rose and Huw
Seals- Teddy and Corinne

Starfish- Roman and Sethan
Seahorses- Ottilie and Lucy

Congratulations 
Everybody!

School Lunches
We have not changed the price of our yummy 
school meals in recent years, but due to the 
increased cost of ingredients, we are now 
charged £2.41 per school meal. 
To fall in line with Mabe School who cook our 
food, we will be charging KS2 pupils who are 
not in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, £2.40 
per meal.  
However, the 5 for 4 meal deal will continue to 
run this year, so if your child has a school meal 
every day in the week, as long as you have paid 
for four meals (and your account is not in 
debit), by 10am on Friday morning, they will get 
lunch on Friday free (so £9.60 for the week 
instead of £12). Please note that Pupils from 
Reception to Year 2 will continue to receive free 
meals on the Universal Infant Free School Meals 
programme.  Thank you!

School Safety
Just a reminder…

The carpark- when dropping off or picking up children, please take care 
in and around the school site-  it can get awfully congested out there.  

The ferry-  At this time of year, we usually include this disclaimer in the 
newsletter, so we all know where we stand:

The ferry is privately owned, and the school's responsibility and 
supervision begins and ends on Flushing Quay.  Parents make their own 

decision about using the ferry on any given day.  Parents should (or make 
arrangements to) supervise their children during the embarkation and 

disembarkation on the Prince of Wales Pier to ensure the safeguarding of 
the children.  the school will endeavour to provide information about 
cancelled sailings through Parentmail and Classdojo, but it remains a 

parental responsibility to check the service and sailing times.  
No child can use the walking bus unless a consent form has been 

completed and returned to the office.
Uniform- please ensure long hair is tied back during the school day and 

that jewellery is kept to a minimum.
Many thanks for your continued support!  

Attendance
Dolphins- 94.2%

Seals-98%
Starfish-94.2%

Seahorses-94.2%

WELL DONE, SEALS!
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